## Local veterans will participate with dedication

The 60-man choral group of the Vietnam Vets Program of Menlo Park has been invited to participate in the dedication of the Vietnam Veterans Memorial Nov. 10 in Washington D.C.

Many local veterans will be involved in the National Salute to Vietnam Veterans. Donations are being sought to help send representatives from the area. Those interested may call 493-5000, Ext. 2283 for more details, or send checks to Friends Of Vietnam Vets Program of Menlo Park, 1259 El Camino Real, Suite 128, Menlo Park 94025.